
   
ALEDO ISD BOARD MEETING TEMPLATE 

 
MEETING DATE: February 15, 2016 
 
AGENDA ITEM: Superintendent Report 
 

A. District Events 
B. City of Aledo Sidewalk Grant Project 
C. Update - AISD/Walsh MOU 
D. Update – Elementary Playground Projects 

 
PRESENTER:  Derek Citty, Superintendent 
 
ALIGNS TO BOARD GOAL(S): ALL 
 
Report Information: 
 

A. District Events 
 

Feb 24 – TASB Grassroots – Region XI – 6:00 PM 
Feb 25 – Bearcat Academy – Administration – 8:30 AM 
Feb 26-28 – Lamar University Supt. Academy Board Retreat 
Mar 2 – DWEIC Committee Meeting – Administration – 4:15 PM 
March 3 – Dinner Theatre – DD9th – 6:00 PM 
March 14-18 – Spring Break 
Mar 21 – Board Meeting – Administration – 7:00 PM 
 
B. City of Aledo Sidewalk Grant Project 
 
The City of Aledo has notified the District of their success in securing grant funding through 
the Texas Department of Transportation for sidewalks. These walkways run from the 
crosswalk in front of Ciera Bank to the crosswalk in front of McAnally Intermediate. 
 
We are excited about these safety improvements for our students and look forward to 
assisting the City of Aledo in any way possible to make this happen. 
 
The work is planned for this summer with an eye towards completion before the school year 
begins in 2016-17. 
 
C. Update – AISD/Walsh Ranch MOU 

 
District staff and representatives from the Walsh Development have been working toward 
completing a Memorandum-of-Understanding between the District and the development. 
Trustees will begin work on this document tonight in closed session with possible 
deliberation and vote coming after the executive session has ended. 
 
The purpose of the MOU is to make sure the District’s interests are protected as we go 
forward with a possible recommendation to build Elementary #5 in Walsh. 
 



D. Update – Elementary Playground Projects 
 

All four elementary playground upgrades are nearing completion. As Trustees will remember 
this effort was a joint project between the District and the Aledo Education Foundation. 
 
The contractor hired for this project began with the McCall playground so that the two young 
ladies who began this endeavor could use the playgrounds before they moved on to the fifth 
grade. 
 


